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GRAND CHAPTER OF KENTUCKY, KY O.E.S.

ORGANIZED JUNE 1903

OFFICE
WORTHY GRAND MATRON
May 2022

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

It is my pleasure to invite you to the 120th Kentucky Grand Chapter Session which will convene at the Archibald Cochran Ballroom of the Galt House in Louisville, Kentucky for the “In His Hands” Session on September 15th– 18th, 2022.    This invitation is extended to ALL Eastern Star members, In-State and Out-of-State.   We hope that you will make plans now to attend and be a part of our Session.

The agenda will begin on Thursday, September 15th, with our “God’s Hands Over Kentucky” Breakfast which is our “Kick-off” to the Session and is open to all members and guests.   This is followed by our ESTARL Service which is also open to all members and guests.  Our “Circle of Life” Grand Banquet will be held Thursday evening at 6 p.m.    The Informal Opening will be held on Friday afternoon, the Formal Opening on Friday evening, and the Business Session will begin on Saturday morning. On Saturday evening there will be a relaxing dinner cruise on the BELLE OF LOUISVILLE honoring Michael E. Berry, Right Worthy Associate Grand Patron, sponsored by The Winner’s Circle.  Boarding will be at 6 p.m.

The invitation tri-fold and pre-registration form are enclosed.  You may copy them as needed and they are available on our website: kyoes.com     The advance registration deadline is August 14th, 2022 and the pre-registration fee is $15.00.   (Onsite registration fee is $20.00)   Refer to the enclosed invitation for the times that Registration will be open to pick up your registration card.   You will need to have your current dues card ready to show the Registration Committee.

Housing reservations for the Galt House will need to be made using the online housing registration posted on our website:    kyoes.com     It will automatically connect you with the hotel reservations where you can pick the type of accommodations that you prefer.    The code for housing is:  091322ORD        The deadline for the Galt House housing block is  August 14, 2022 so make your reservations NOW!

We have had a wonderful time this year traveling across the Commonwealth and visiting with our Sisters and Brothers. We are looking forward to welcoming you to OUR “In His Hands” Grand Session!     

May God hold you safely in the palm of His hand.

          Myrna LaFoy							                     Robert L. Butler
  Worthy Grand Matron					                       	   Worthy Grand Patron

Debbie Ballinger
Grand Secretary
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